not ‘to pick’ the fLowarS/

With spring comes the beauty of all the wonderful flowers and greenery that the Ulysses parks
have to offer us! Isn't it a great feeling to sit and relax in the park under the shady, lustrous
green trees while the kids are playing? Or even walk along the landscaping to smell and look at
all the wonderful and colorful flowers that are growing for our small pleasures?

Unfortunately these small pleasures are being picked or removed from our parks! Many people
are taking them home or picking them just for fun. Some may even think they are landscape
artists themselves by rearranging plants or rocks. We kindly ask that no one pick the flowers,
tear out plants or cut any of the vegetation in or around the parks. Please do your part in
continuing to help keep our community’s parks enjoyable for everyone. Please report any
vandalizing or illegal activity in or around our parks to the Law Enforcement Center @
620.356.3500. Your help is greatly appreciated!

You may talk with Sherrie if you would like tips on gardening or are curious about the vegetation
growing in any of the parks. You may contact her through Bentwood Golf Course, or if you see
her working around town, helping make another park or landscaped area more enjoyable for the
community, just stop by and visit with her. She would be more than happy to personally help you
out or answer any of your questions about the landscaping vegetation she maintains!

pleasurable to visit!

Thank you for helping make our community’s parks more




